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Dear BOS,

We have been down this road before. Each time it was said that fines are not the right message
to send to citizens of this county. You say you want to help them one day, And the next you
say you want to fine people.
When is this madness going to come to an end. Why do we continue to go down this road?
Because the governor says we have to or hes going to pull our funding? The same funding he's
been holding over our heads since march? Im sorry but the numbers do not show that lake
county is experiencing a problem I certainly disagree with you in that respect doctor Pace and
let me tell you why. Im not a doctor but common sense says that 1 alleged death out of
hundreds of cases we had in this county only proves that the medical staff has figured out a
way to efficiently treat this thing.... thats what the numbers say. And before you go saying
they don't..... think of this.... how many of those people recovered in their own homes? We
have not even had over 10 hospitalizations at one time in this county since the start of the
health emergency. Thats a fact. 
I dont believe in coincidence so here we go talking about a long stick to bring down on top of
our businesses. How does this board sleep at night. Covid 19 is not causing the health crisis in
our county. Each and every one of you who decide to cast a yes vote on this ordinance is
manufacturing the health emergency. I wish we had a BOS with the gumption to stand up to
the dictator sitting on capitol hill unfortunately those who do have the gumption are
outnumbered by the fear motivated. The rest of you are perfectly willing to throw out our
freedom to choose when it comes to our bodies and what we put on our faces. This is not a no
shirt no shoes no service policy and you know it. Its the government pushing their weight
around for nothing more than to establish some sort of control. I want you to remember
something. A yes vote will not necessarily bring compliance in this county. It will bring
rebellion and thats whats going to come of it. We seen it when the county tried to shut down
the lake, and we seen it when the people protested to reopen the county. Obviously the
majority of your constituents disapprove of these actions. We are doing our best to keep it
peaceful but one of these days you need to consider the fact that someday that peace is going
to run out. The question is.... when making decisions regarding the freedoms bestowed on the
people and exchanging them for the guise of safety.... where do you draw the line? 
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